
STATE PUBLIC SERVICES TRIBUNAL, LUCKNOW. 

 

NOTICE 

 

Hon’ble Prime Minister has extended the period of lockdown till 3rd 

May 2020. 

Keeping in view the above extension and as per order of Hon'ble 

Chairman in consonance with guideline issued by Central / State Government 

regarding COVID-19, Notice dated 30.03.2020 No.- 180/Registrar/SPST/2019-

20 issued by U.P. State Public Services Tribunal shall be effective and continue 

till 3rd May 2020. 

The situation will be reviewed on 3rd May 2020. 

 

In case of unavoidable circumstances contact:- 

Registrar    7318305058 

Joint Registrar (J)   9450637055. 
 

 

          (Pratima Srivastava) 
                   Registrar 
State Public Services Tribunal 
                   Lucknow 

 


